
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      | Lower Heath CE Primary School, Lower Heath, Prees, Whitchurch, SY13 2BT 
      | 01948 840524 
      | admin@low.mmat.co.uk 
      | lowerheath.co.uk 
 

@lowerheathcofeprimaryschool 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
At the start of this week, I had the pleasure of accompanying Y5/6 to York. It was a fantastic opportunity 
for Y5/6 to develop their independence and explore the history of York. The children were so responsible, 
well-behaved and polite throughout their stay, and several members of the public stopped us to tell us 
this too! I’d like to say a huge thank you to: the parents for making this exciting residential possible; Mrs 
Dakin and Mr Holt-Williams for coordinating the event; and Mr Holt-Williams, Mr Davies and Miss Hill for 
offering to take the children.  
 
We are really enjoying getting emails / updates about achievements outside of school. Please do continue 
to share these with us (and with community@mmat.co.uk) so that we can celebrate these together. 
Please also remember that these proud moments can extend beyond sporting events and competitions 
too. 
 
We hope that you all have a wonderful weekend!  
 

Miss Charlotte Williams 

Acting Head of School 

WORSHIP 
 

Next week, in worship, we will be focusing on the Christian value of 
fellowship. If children have any prayers, linked to this theme, that they 

would like to share during worship, they would be very welcome to do so. 
 

 

Click here to view what our students have 
been up to recently. 
 

 
 

REMINDERS 

& NOTICES 

 
 
 
 

 

Sports Day 
This week, a letter has been sent home (via 
Class Dojo and as a paper copy) about timings 
and arrangements for our school sports day on 
Monday 11th July. Please do let us know if you 
haven’t received this or require any further 
information.  
 
 

Attendance and Punctuality 
Please remember that the gates are open 
between 8:40am-9:05am for our staggered 
entry each day; any child arriving after this time 
will be marked as late on the register. 
 
Our attendance target is 96% for the summer 
term, and our school attendance is currently 
94.9%. This has improved since I last wrote to 
you about attendance, but we would like to get 
closer to this target over the coming weeks. 

We can do it! 😊 

Friday 17th June 2022 

CELEBRATION AWARD WINNERS 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

NEWS 

Happy Birthday to: 
Enid, Finley B, Harley, Matthew 
and Finley G, who celebrate their 
birthdays this week! 
 
 

Congratulations to this week’s Headteacher 
Award winners, who are:  
Hummingbird Class: Nancy and Max 
Robin Class: Martha, Harper and Eliza P 
Skylark Class: Stanley, Reggie and Ella-May 
Kingfisher Class: William, Bella-May, Seth and 
Lily S 
Owl Class: Blake, Evie, Emilia and Lottie 
 
Congratulations to this week’s Accelerated 
Reader Award winners, who are:  
Eli, Poppy E, Remi and Ava T-B 
 
Congratulations to this week’s Sporting Award 
winners, who are:  
Octavia, Eliza P, Layla E, Lucas and Lacey 

 
 

Click here to view our upcoming events. 
Events at a glance: 
Tuesday 7th June-Tuesday 12th July – Y5/6 
Swimming Lessons  
Thursday 30th June; Thursday 21st July – 
New Class Transition Days 
Friday 1st July; Friday 15th July – Y5/6 Big 
Sing Events at SJT 
Monday 4th July – Coffee Morning – New 
Headteacher 
Thursday 7th July – Reading Open Morning 
Monday 11th July – Sports Day  
Thursday 14th July – Reception Visit – 
Seaquarium Rhyl (letter to follow) 
Tuesday 19th July; Wednesday 20th July – 
Peter Pan Production (evenings – letter to 
follow) 
Friday 22nd July – Summer Fayre (after 
school) 
Monday 25th July – Y6 Leavers’ Assembly 
Tuesday 26th July – Last Day of Term 
Click here to view our term dates. 
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